
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABOUT US 

Serendipity Equine, a 
501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization, strives to 
develop Educational and 
Equine-Assisted Learning 
programs and to meet the 
growing need for rescue & 
rehabilitation services, 
which partners youth and 
their families, veterans, 
first-responders and their 
families with rehabilitated 
equine. 
 
 

SERVICES 
 

RIDING ACADEMIES 
*Little Tots Riding Academy 
(ages 2-7) 
*Junior Riding Academy 
(ages 5-17) 
*Senior Riding Academy 
(ages 17+) 
 

THERAPEUTIC RIDING 
LESSONS 
*Veteran’s Program  
*Special Riders 
*Youth-at-Risk Program 
 

HORSEMANSHIP 
 

CART DRIVING 
 

MOUNTED ARCHERY 
 

FAMILY EXCURSIONS 
 
 

 
Since our reopening on June 20th, we have greatly extended 
our wonderful family of riders, volunteers, supporters, and 
donors by leaps and bounds.  We are absolutely amazed by 
the incredible outpouring of support and enthusiasm for our 
mission and programs.  From our Little Tots Riding Academy 
to Mounted Archery (and everything in between), we have 
been blessed to see so many smiles and heartwarming bonds 
formed between horses and riders over the last few months. 
   

August 22nd marked incredible milestone as we celebrated 
the graduation of our first ever Veterans Level 1 program, 
which paired heroes with horses through a free 8-week 
course.  Also, we kicked off our second Level 1 Veterans class 
in October.  More recently, we held our first ever Serendipity 
Spooktacular Showcase on Halloween, which was an absolute 
blast!  Finally, we have been busy preparing to launch our 
Youth-at-Risk program.   
 

We are absolutely grateful to everyone that have been a part 
of this amazing reopening journey.  Serendipity’s services, 
programs, and rescue are made possible by the power of our 
community.  We would like to sincerely thank you all for being 
a part of our family and helping us make a difference with 
hearts and hooves! 
 
 
 

Fall 2020 Vol. 2 

THANK YOU, SERENDIPITY FAMILY! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting News—Serendipity will be releasing a 2021 Calendar featuring our rescues!  More information will 
be released soon.  Be sure to preorders yours once available.  Proceeds will go to support our featured horses. 
 
 

Making a difference with hearts and hooves! 

WAYS YOU CAN 
HELP 

 

VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES 
We are always in need of 
volunteers to assist with 
the horses, barn chores, 
and various projects 
around the farm. 
 

DONATIONS 
*Sponsor a Horse- Be a 
Horses Hero!  Any 

amount is greatly 
appreciated.  

*Scholarships 
*General Donations- 
Monetary or Materials 
such as building supplies 
for therapeutic riding 
mounting ramp. 

*Amazon Wish List- See 

our website for link. 

*Donate on FB  
*AmazonSmile  
 

INTERNSHIPS 
 

OTHER WAYS TO HELP 
*Share Our Posts on FB 
*Tell Your Friends 
*Take a Lesson 
 
 

CONTACT US 
 

VISIT US 
162 Rollins Ford Rd. 
Amissville, VA 20106 
 

CALL US 
(540) 316-0302 
 

EMAIL US 
serendipityequines@gmail.com 
 

LEARN MORE ABOUT US 
serendipityequine.com 
 

CONNECT WITH US ON 
FACEBOOK: 
serenditipityequineservices 

 

Serendipity would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to several amazing donors! 
 

 

Special Shout-outs for Donors! 

Bill & Malinda Fletcher- 
Donated hay (round bales) 

 

 

Ken Jett- Donated materials 
and built a bridge obstacle 

 
 

Walter Robinson- Tack and 
grooming supplies 

 

 

Gary Breeden- Donated 
large tires for kids’ 

playground 

 

 

We are incredibly thankful for the generosity of these wonderful donors.  Bill & Malinda Fletcher donated a 
large load of round bale hay for our rescue and program horses.  Ken Jett donated lumber and built a bridge 
obstacle, which quickly became one of our riders’ favorite.  Gary Breeden collected and donated large the 
large tires for our kids’ playground.  Additionally, Walter Robinson donated a large amount of tack and 
grooming supplies.  We are extremely appreciative to each of them for their kind gesture. 
 

 

At this time, Serendipity is fully run on the power of our volunteers.  From barn chores, farm maintenance, 
and horse handling, our volunteers are the heart and soul of this organization.  We would like to take a 
moment to thank each and every one of them for volunteering their time, skills, and enthusiasm for our 
mission.  This quarter’s volunteers include Randall Cavendar, Allyson Chesley, Emma Chesley, Michelle 
Evans, Celia Faulk, Grace Faulk, Nydia Figueredo, Lawson Fitts, Meredith Fitts, Krista Forcier, Karen Frye, 
Terry Geier, Lauren Grimm, Holly Jenkins, Lily Jenkins, Ashley Jett, Laura Jett, Ken Jett, Emily Lunson, Anna 
Milam, Erica Robinson, Drew Robinson, Aidan Robinson, Ryan Robinson, Paige Robinson, Karli Sherman, 
Shaw Stewart, Katherine Todd, Trinity Todd, Xavier Todd, Wendy Wilcox and Tom Williamson. 
 

Special Shout-outs for Volunteers! 

Additionally, we are excited to announce that Erica Robinson has graciously 
agreed to serve as our new Volunteer Coordinator!!  Erica and her family have 
been regular volunteers at the barn over the past several months, helping with 
both barn chores and farm maintenance.  We are super thrilled and thankful to 
have her assist in this capacity as well.  
 Shown right- Erica poses with Ada after helping to install new fencing in the pastures. 

Last, but certainly not least, we would like to thank one of our young 
riders.  For her birthday, she asked for donations for her favorite horse 
at Serendipity, Ada, in lieu of gifts for her birthday.  Her goal was to raise 
$200.  Because of her sweet, generous heart and the overwhelming 
response from her friends, she raised an impressive $605!! We are so 
touched and thankful for this amazingly sweet gesture!   
Shown left- Our kind-hearted, young rider posing with Ada  
 

Super, Special Shout-out! 

Looking Ahead! 

http://www.serendipityequine.com/

